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Clermont County, Ohio Fall 2008 

Hi everyone: 

Hope everyone is doing well and hope every one has gotten over the storm. I 
just pray that if you did have damage, every thing has gotten back to normal. 
When any one needs help in any way, thankfully, we have so many people to 
reach out to. 

On September 12th we had our last work day for the cabin and museum before 
the county wide historical societies open houses. We got a lot done, but as 
always, there is still a lot to do. The village had the museum painted and it looks 
beautiful. Thanks goes out to them. We also want to thanks the good people 
who showed up to clean, Edna Mae Emery, Shirley Shipley, Shirley Scott, the 
McLamores, Reeds, and the Rooks. We also had help from new members, 
Bruce and Charmin Privett. They worked rings around all of us at the museum 
and the cabin. Both buildings were very clean and orderly. 

Sharon and Ed Alsdorf did thier usual good job on the fair grounds building. 
They did an excellent display. 
Thanks also to all the members who worked in the building during the fair. 

We are all so saddened by the deaths of Bob Titus, Pat Nielsen, Bob Scott, 
Thelma Scott and Ruby Saunders. We send our sympathy to thier families and 
friends. 

Our next meeting will be Sunday, October 26th at the museum at 1:30 PM. We 
will have a speaker. 

God bless everyone and pray that He will keep us safe. 

Roy McLamore 

President 


